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I am writing today, to ask you to re-consider the cell phone policy that has been proposed 
and is in front of the Board on Tuesday September 23, 2025. My biggest problem is the 
issue of expulsion on the 5th time!!! Kids that are caught with drugs on school campus 
aren't even expelled. Even vape pens, cigarettes, etc don't get kids expelled. Kids are 
purchasing urine to pass drug tests for sports, yet you're considering expelling a student for 
a cell phone? This is absolutely ridiculous. 
 
Personally, I feel students need cell phones in their possession at all times. To many things 
can happen in schools and the world now days to where the students should have access 
to contacting their parents if need be at any time. My daughter has something written in her 
504 plan due to her medical diagnosis and medications. However, If she didn't, I would still 
be sending this email. 
 
Please, please, please, re-consider this proposal, maybe work with teachers, student 
government in each school and parents to come up with a reasonable proposal. 

 


